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ISIT Committee meeting of December 7, 2020 

1. The committee reviewed the results of the ISIT Prioritization Process from the November 20 ISIT 

special meeting. The results have been tabulated, and the spreadsheet is on the ISIT committee 

page. A number of suggestions were made to make the technology requests part of Program Review 

more clear:  

• Ask programs to prioritize the requests within their Program Review;  

• Ask programs to prioritize the classrooms when they have multiple classrooms with the 

same technology request;  

• Ask Program Review committee to add an option of “other” for requests that are not 

actually technology requests; and 

• Ask Program Review to add language to explain which kinds of technology requests should 

be routed through a work order and not through Program Review (ISIT can help with this).  

These suggestions will be provided to the Program Review committee. 

 

2. Over 422 faculty members registered for the Level Up, a program in which faculty receive a $1500 

stipend for completing three 8-week online Education courses: EDUC B30NC (fall 2020), EDUC 31NC 

(spring 2021), and EDUC B32NC (spring 2021).  


